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This is a comment in support of establishing the OregonFlora program at Oregon 

State University. I am in support HB3173 as I use the OregonFlora website both in a 

professional capacity, but also as a private landowner who appreciates native plants. 

The website is easy to use, and I often refer clients, and friends to use it as resource 

for identifying and learning about plants native to our state. Please support this 

program.  


